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June 26, 2015

Via Email: supervisorzimet@ townofmewpaltz.org

The Town of New Paltz

1 Clearwater Road

P.O. Box 550

New Paltz, New York 12561

ATTN: Susan Zimet

Notice of Award: DEL-420D
Design of Two Groundwater Systems

Dear Ms. Zimet:

The Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) hereby awards to you a

Contract for the Design of Two Groundwater Systems.

This award is based upon the approval of the Recommendation for Award by
a Certificate of Procedural Requisites signed on June 26, 2015. The original

contract amount shall not to exceed $1,564,700.00.

Attached please find the Contract. Please print five (5) copies, sign, notarize
and return all five copies along with proof of insurance as per Exhibit C to
NYC Department of Environmental Protection, 59-17 Junction Blvd.,
17" Floor, Flushing, New York 11373, ATTN: Ms. Glorivee Roman.

An Order to Commence Work Letter will follow this notice after the contract
i1s registered with the Comptroller’s Office of the City of New York, along
with an executed copy of the contract.




